Lights back on at Tahoe's
Ritz-Carlton

By Mark Anderson, Sacramento Business Journal

Ritz-Carlton Highlands Lake Tahoe reopened for the spring and
summer season Monday.

The resort closed for its conversion from winter to spring a
little over a week ago.

The closure was said to be routine, but because the resort
just opened Dec. 9, no routine was established.
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The spring closure followed Bank of America hitting the owners
of the resort with a notice of default at the end of March.

Read the whole story
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